Steven Seee

From: Thomas Frost <tgfrostdd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:38 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

A boat tax now!

When are you going to wake up and realize that what Rl needs is not more taxes, we need less!

You are making this beautiful state less attractive to people who live here or are thinking of doing so.

It's time that you recognized that you are in competition with other states in attracting and retaining people.
It's time you realized that your losing the battle.

Tom Frost

Charlestown
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